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 St Mary and St Thomas CE Primary School Newsletter

Week Beginning: Monday 17th December 2018

GOODBYE AND GOODLUCK MRS MUSCROFT
It is with a heavy heart that it is time to announce Mrs Muscroft’s retirement from teaching. Mrs Muscroft has been a teacher for over 40 years, and worked 21 years of her career St. Mary and St Thomas. I’m sure that our families would like to join staff, pupils and Governors in wishing Mrs Muscroft all the very best for the future. We hope this will not be the last that we see of Mrs Muscroft and that she will visit us often. Goodbye, Goodluck and THANK YOU Mrs Muscroft, for your service and dedication to the children of SMST!
PARTY AND PANTO DAYS
This week the children have thoroughly enjoyed themselves with a trip to the Panto and a Christmas party. A big thank you to Father Christmas who took time out of his busy schedule to pay us a visit. 
KS1 NATIVITY
Well done to KS1 who performed beautifully during their Nativity. Many thanks to all parents/ carers who came along to support the children. I’m sure it put you in a festive mood for the rest of the day!
Y6 CHRISTMAS SERVICE
Well done to Year 6 who led the school in a wonderful Christmas service at St Thomas’ Church. Thank you to everyone who came along to join in with the end to our Christmas celebrations. 
Y3 CINEMA FUNDRAISER
Y3 enjoyed the opportunity to have a cinema afternoon as part of their Christmas celebrations and to raise some much needed money for school funds. Thank you for all voluntary donations received.  
MONEY MENTORS
This week Y5 and Y6 have taken part in a session delivered by the Money Mentor scheme designed to promote economic awareness and well-being.  
REVERSE ADVENT CALENDAR
Huge thanks to everyone who has contributed to our reverse advent calendar. Everyone has been so generous and we know it will be hugely appreciated by those who benefit from the donations. 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY
We are delighted to announce that Christmas Jumper Day raised £150.00 for school fund. Huge thanks to all those who kindly donated. 
WILLOWBROOK HOSPICE TOYS
A massive £243.80 has been raised through the sale of Willowbrook Hospice Toys. We will look forward to sharing this news with Willowbrook. Many thanks for supporting this annual fund raiser for such an important cause.  
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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year

School re-opens on Monday 7th January 





DATES FOR DIARY- SPRING 1 (2018-19) 

	Monday 7th January
	TERM BEGINS

	7.1.19
	No swimming today

	11.1.19
	Christian Values afternoon – Forgiveness 

	14.1.19
	Y5 to Crucial Crew 9.15am-12.15pm 

	15.1.19
	Martin Luther King Day

	16.1.19
	9am: KS2 Eucharist (hall)
12.30-2pm: 1 Group Y5 Mini Police to Homeless Hub

	17.1.19
	8-2pm: ECM Visit – Liam Tripper

	18.1.19
	Y5 Spellathon Fundraiser
2.15pm: Y6 Family Learning School Hall – End of KS2 Assessment Meeting

	22.1.19
	9am: Y4 Family Worship

	23.1.19
	12.30-2pm: 1 Group Y5 Mini Police to Homeless Hub

	24.1.19
	2.15pm: Y2 Family Learning School Hall -  End of KS1 Assessment Meeting

	29.1.19
	9am: Y3 Family Worship

	30.1.19
	Music Appreciation Day
12.30-2pm: 1 Group Y5 Mini Police to Homeless Hub

	31.1.19
	Young Carer’s Day – 10am: Young Carers Worship

	4.2.19
	Internet Safety Week

	5.2.19
	Chinese New Year

	6.2.19
	9am: Altru Drama Performance
2x workshops (Y5/6) 

	7.2.19
	11am: Madagascar – The Musical, Liverpool Empire (Y2 & 3)

	11.2.19
	Interclass Sports Comp

	13.2.19
	Y2 Valentine’s Day Biscuit Fundraiser 
12.30-2pm: 1 Group Y5 Mini Police to Homeless Hub

	14.2.19
	Valentine Disco

	15.2.19
	Own Clothes Day - £1 voluntary donation 
Term Ends











Well done to the following children, who have won the Headteacher’s Award this week!

	CLASS
	NAME
	REASON

	NURSERY
	All of nursery
	A brilliant carol concert!

	RECEPTION
	Alan
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Trying your very best all week

	YEAR 1
	All Year 1
	Amazing Nativity performances

	YEAR 2
	All of Year 2
	A fantastic Nativity performance

	YEAR 3
	All of Year 3
	Excellent behaviour on panto/party day

	YEAR 4
	Victoria
	Being so enthusiastic!

	YEAR 5
	All of Year 5 
	Fantastic behaviour at the pantomime!

	YEAR 6
	Madison
	Learning all her lines for Church






LUNCHTIME AWARDS
	YEAR
	NAMEATTENDANCE AWARD
Whole school attendance last week was 97.2%
Well done to Year 2 with 98.6% and Year 3 with 99.6%.  They have won the class attendance awards this week!
Well done everyone!


	REC
	Lacey

	YEAR 1
	Jake

	YEAR 2
	Baovy

	YEAR 3
	Oscar

	YEAR 4
	Millie

	YEAR 5
	Tinkabelle

	YEAR 6
	Charlie



ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK
         Rec                         94.7%
Y1			  94.4%
Y2			  98.6%
Y3			  99.6%
Y4		              97.7%
Y5			  95.9%
   Y6 	 	           97.6%  










Believe in ourselves, each other and God; Achieve in all we do; Shine every day!
Confidence, Trust, Resilience, Compassion, Hope, Independence, Forgiveness
Barton Close, WA10 2HS Tel 01744678010 Email stmarythomas@three-saints.org.uk Web www.sm-st.co.uk
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